SAFETY RECALL NOTICE

WiOn Indoor In-Wall Wi-Fi1 Switch
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This is a Safety Recall Notice for WiOn Indoor In-Wall Wi-Fi Switch

Hazard: Screws included in the Wi-Fi switch are susceptible to being stripped
during installation which can lead to overheating and a fire hazard.

Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using the affected product and
visit www.wionproducts.com or www.southwire.com for instructions on the
recall and how to receive a refund for the Wi-Fi Switch and a $5 CAD check
to purchase a standard (non-Wi-Fi) replacement switch. Consumers should
hire an electrician to perform the replacement and Southwire will reimburse
them for this cost.

Or call 1-888-770-7156

(7 a.m. to 6 p.m. CT Monday through Friday)

In cooperation with Health Canada Post until July 15, 2018




